
 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Introduction… We are 
continuing to work hard 
and stay resilient even 
when we are 
quarantined and online. 
Students have been very 
patient and ready to 
adapt to any situation 
that is thrown at us and 
for that I am very 
grateful.   
 

In English Language, we 
have started the second 
unit in the Cornerstone 
books and began to look 
at dialogue and how it 
enhances a story. We are 

working to master 
reading comprehension 
and review many 
grammar topics. 
 

In Mathematics, 
students have been 
tackling perimeter, area, 
capacity, and volume. 
We have been looking at 
finding volumes of both 
regular and irregular 
polygons. Students are 
encouraged to practice 
this at home. 
 

In Social Studies, we 
have finished the first 

half of the unit and are 
now focusing on how 
Europeans began building 
communities in the New 
World.  
 

In Science, students have 
been able to experiment 
with weather and even try 
to create raindrops in the 
classroom. We have 
looked at different storm 
weather clouds and will 
continue to cover climate 
and weather forces.  

Happy November!  
   

Ms. Kepa 


